Sports Medicine & Joint Replacement Specialists Corp. 345 Mount Lebanon Blvd Pittsburgh, PA 15234

February 6, 2024

Dear Valued Patient.

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to inform you of an important update regarding our billing process. In our continuous effort to streamline our services and reduce our environmental footprint, we are transitioning to electronic billing statements.

Effective February 16, 2024, all billing statements from Dr. Gregory Habib and Sports Medicine & Joint Replacement Specialists Corp. will be sent electronically to the email address and/or mobile phone number we have on file for you. This change will enable us to deliver your statements promptly, securely, and conveniently.

We understand that some patients may prefer to receive paper statements. If you would like to continue receiving paper statements, you may opt out using the text or email 'opt out' link provided in the initial electronic statement.

We assure you that your privacy and security are our utmost priority. Our electronic billing system complies with all applicable privacy laws and regulations to ensure the confidentiality of your information.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition, please do not hesitate to reach out to our billing department. We are here to assist you and address any inquiries you may have.

Thank you for your continued trust and cooperation as we strive to enhance our services for your benefit.

Sincerely,

Linda Habib Business Manager Sports Medicine & Joint Replacement Specialists Corp.